
 

 

 

 

 

Dear parents, 

We have forwarded a permission slip for you as parents to sign 

concerning the Christmas performance. Please return this back to us as 

soon as possible, no later than Monday the 14th of December 2020.  

Next half term, we will have two trainee teachers joining our Year 1 team. They are students 

studying at Cambridge University and they will be working alongside Mrs. Ban within her class. 

Their names are Miss Larnie Garner and Miss Kerry Doutwaite. We are looking forward to 

sharing our professional expertise with them to help them develop their teaching skills. We 

know they will really enjoy being in the class and working with the children.  

Next week in Literacy we will be writing our independent story based on: The Fox and the Star. 

In maths we will assess this term’s work. Thank you so much for the effort you have put in 

completing the homework tasks. We will enjoy looking through them together with the children.  

This is our final newsletter this half term. We wish you all a very Happy Christmas time.  

Thank you for your support and encouragement. We look forward to welcoming the children back 

on the 5th of January 2021.  
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